HHT Committee

From: Tom Tran <tomtran1958@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 8:43 AM

To: HHT Committee

Subject: RE.: PLEASE SAVE THE FRONT STREET APARTMENTS.
Aloha!

To whom it may concern:

We are a family of 4 and we are living at the Front Street Apartments. Could we please urge you to save the Front Street
Apartments for all of us.

Please keep the Front Street Apartments affordable so that we can have a beautiful place to live.
Mahalo for your concerning.

Aloha!

Sincerely yours,

Tom Tran.

The Front Street Apartments, #924.
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